
Dear Committee Secretary, 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to the Environment Protection and Biodiversity 
Conservation Amendment (Save the Koala) Bill 2021. 
 
It is extremely important that koala habitat is completely protected to maintain a healthy 
population. 
 
I fully support Save the Koala Bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Card 
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